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Kowalski, Matthew

From: jenniferkinsey@comcast.net
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2016 8:21 AM
To: Planning
Cc: Kowalski, Matthew
Subject: Circle K redevelopment pedestrian safety concerns

As a resident of Iroquois Place, my family and I walk near and/or across the Stadium/Packard 
intersection daily.  My children, a Tappan student and a Burns Park student, use the intersection to 
travel back and forth to school.  Safe and easily accessible sidewalks and crosswalks are critical to 
my family's and my neighbor's experience in living in this area.  The curb cuts for vehicular traffic 
closet to the intersection at the Circle K location have always proved problematic with cars entering 
and exiting the Circle K not always mindful of pedestrians.  Unfortunately, the proposed 
redevelopment of Circle K falls short in remedying these curb cuts.  I advocate for pushing the curb 
cuts further from the intersection to make the walking experience safer than it is now.  I hope the 
Commission ensures that the Circle K redevelopment improves pedestrian safety in the 
neighborhood. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Kinsey 
1400 Iroquois Place 
Ann Arbor, MI  48104  


